
TOWN OF BRIDGEWATER, CT 

Bridgewater Recreation Commission 

Regular Meeting Minutes: Bridgewater Town Hall 

DATE: May 25th, 2023 / TIME: 5:00 PM 

Call to Order: by Dawn MacNutt, Chairman at 5:00 PM 

Members Present: Colin Brown, Mike Dubos, Lynn Kubisek, Dawn MacNutt, Josh Murphy, Curtis Read, 

Charlene Sullivan 

Absent:  Allison Gsell, Julie Scott 

Review of Minutes: Motion to accept April 27th meeting minutes and May 11th special meeting minutes 

by Lynn Kubisek, 2nd by Charlene Sullivan.   

Coordinator’s Report:  N/A 

Budget Review: Motion to accept budget made by Lynn Kubisek 2nd by Josh Murphy.   

Correspondence: N/A 
 

Old Business:    

Windscreen replacement:  Julie Scott sent an email confirmation on windscreen order to Dawn MacNutt 

Fishing Derby: attendance 18 (low), beautiful weather, not all children lived in Bridgewater. Possible 

changes: date, purchase less trout.  Lynn Kubisek contacted ProBass on possibly helping to sponsor the 

fishing derby next year.  Mike Dubos knows a couple individuals who have offered to volunteer to 

provide/educate the children on using lures and fishing.  

Baseball Field:  Curtis Read stated the field is being worked on. Sod is being watered daily and cannot be 

used for three weeks.  Black Sox will communicate with Dawn MacNutt on game schedule. 

New Business:    

Symphonic Band:  Curtis Read stated the chairs will be provided by The Hilltop Center and is scheduled 

June 11th at the pavilion. Curtis Read coordinated with Bridgewater resident Tom Presby. 

Soccer Field:  Curtis Read stated the field is being mowed by an unknown individual in addition to the 

town mowing the fields.  Curtis is concerned of the damage this can cause and the field turning to dirt.  

Dawn MacNutt will contact Dave Hendy and Joe Abdella.  COI must also be submitted, along with the 

soccer schedule. 

Adjournment:  Lynn Kubisek made a motion to adjourn at 5:23 PM. 2nd made by Josh Murphy.   

Next Meeting:  Thursday, June 22nd, 2023 at Town Hall, 5:00 PM 

Submitted by: Lynn Kubisek - Secretary 

Dawn MacNutt, Chairman 


